6th May, 1924,

Dear lr. French,

I am favoured with your letter of the 25th
ultimo enclosing two letters dated 24th April addpressed
0 you by liessrs. Larkin, Rathbone & Perry. with other
documents relating to thecase of the schooney
"ELIZABETH RUTH", and have to Bay that the matter is
receiving attention.

Yours faithfully,

r’r@m&l, E8U . e

NEW YORK,




